
From: Jennifer Fortunato [mailto:jenniferfortunato43@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, August 13, 2016 9:37 AM 
To: Appeals, Board of <appeals@sudbury.ma.us> 
Subject: sudbury station 

 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Please continue to listen to the citizens of Sudbury who are opposed to the Sudbury Station 
project.  The impact on the traffic, town resources, and historic character are truly alarming. I 
urge you to support stopping the project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Fortunato  
101 Moore Rd. 
Sudbury 
 


